
Friendly Match 
Lewes Juniors v Triangle Tornados 

December 2019 

 
A fantastic evening of badminton was played at the Triangle last week when young 
team of players from Lewes Badminton club visited the Triangle Tornados at 
Burgess Hill for an evening of friendly competition.  

For many of the players it was their first experience of competitive match play and, 
given this the standard was very impressive. More importantly, the feedback from all 
the players who took part was that it was an enjoyable evening, and everyone would 
be looking forward to a re-match in the New Year. 

Special thanks to Brian at Tornados for helping to organise the event. 

 


